
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian. 

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

I am writing to inform you that a small number of Maths Support classes are 

going to be made available to our first year cohort of students from the 

beginning of next week 19/09/2023. 

These classes will take the form of small group withdrawal over a short period 

(4-6 weeks) and the students selected will be chosen by the Maths teacher 

after consultation with the Additional Education Needs Team here in the 

school. 

Should your son/daughter be selected it will be a wonderful opportunity for 

them to receive support in the area of Maths in a smaller environment than 

the mainstream classroom. 

Should you have any questions about this please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Christopher Keniry 

Special Education Needs Co-Ordinator  

 


